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April 23, 2018

The Honorable Bill Shuster

Chairman, House Committee on Transportation and Infrastructure
U.S. House of Representatives

Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chairman Shuster,

On behalf of Netlets Aviation, Inc. (“Netlets”) and its affiliated companies, I write to express support for
H.R. 4, the FAA Reauthorization Act of 2018, which was introduced on April 13, 2018.

NetJets is the world leader in private and business aviation. Our family of companies manages more than
700 business jet aircraft worldwide through a mixture of fractionally- and wholly-owned private aviation
programs. In the United States alone last year, Netlets Aviation conducted approximately 484,000
departures and landings at more than 1,400 airports, which is 1,326 per day, or one every sixty-six seconds.

At Netlets, safety is always our highest priority, and we appreciate your diligent work to ensure the continued
safety of our airspace. We also support your efforts to recognize general aviation interests in this legislation.

We welcome the opportunity to work with you and other legislators as the FAA Reauthorization Act of 2018
continues to move through Congress.

Sincerely,

A T

Alan Bobo
Executive Vice President/Director of Operations
Netlets Inc.



